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CCWSC WATER DEPARTMENT HIGHLIGHTS 

What’s happening this month 
 
 CCWSC will not have a price increase this 
year.  There was a post out on Nextdoor about our 
rates going up, but this is not the CCWSC, it is Boca 
Chica Tri County.  If Tri County gets their rates 
approved by TPUC then it will be $35.00 higher per 
month for water then CCWSC. 
 
 We wanted to let the community know that an 
anonymous property owner gave a special Christmas 
gift to three in need water customers by paying for 
their water service for December.  This is such an 
amazing act of kindness during a time that can be 
very difficult for some during the holidays. Thank 
you! 
 
 The last pressure tank refurbishment is now 
complete and the outside of the tank has been 
painted.  All three tanks now are in brand new shape. 
We will sanitize the tank and take bacteriological 
tests before we put the tank back into service. 
 

CAPE CARANCAHUA WATER SUPPLY 
CORPORATION 

NEWS ALERT 
Winter Weather Advisory 
 
Frigid temperatures are looking 
more and more likely for much 
of Texas coming up next week. 
This Saturday, an arctic front is 
expected to pass through the 
Houston area, ushering in the 
coldest air of the season for the 
beginning of next week.  
 
Please make sure you winterize 
your pipes and before you leave 
the Cape for an extended period 
of time turn your water off on the 
customer side.  We have 
suggestions on our website on 
how to protect your pipes under 
the education page. 
Stay warm and be safe! 
Website: 
http://caprancahuawatersupplycorp
s.com 
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